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Good evening,

I am submitting the petition, the brief and the mail receipt of the documents that were submitted to 
Senator Mark Baisley for petition for redress of grievances based on section 24 of the Colorado 
Constitution and the 1st Amendment right under the United States constitution. Tina Peters was a 
signatory of that petition for redress of grievances and she was denied her constitutional right to redress
of grievances, and because of that denial she was unlawfully imprisoned for nine years and we demand 
that this petition be brought to the floor of the state house to be heard. 

This petition was submitted in person by Maureen Steele, Ann Vandersteel and Kaysha Richardson on 
April 9th, 2024 it is the obligation of every member of the house and senate to bring this to the floor. 
Since it is the people who submit the petition who determine its urgency, this is not a matter for the 
elected officials to decide. It is the obligation to put it to the floor. 

The evidence in the petition is directly tied to the corruption taking place in the state of Colorado and 
the documents contain evidence of a method of effectively spreading biological weapons that were 
created in Wuhan by Peter Daszak and the Eco-Health Alliance with the biological weapons handed 
over to the Chinese at the biolab in Winnipeg. Impeding the documentation is giving aid and comfort to
those who by their actions are enemies of the state of Colorado and the United States. The Covid 
pandemic created the conditions for the widespread election fraud which Tina Peters exposed. Tina 
Peters is a hero for taking steps to preserve our republican form of government on a state and federal 
level. She has a God given right to address the Colorado government with this petition, especially since
failing to hear this petition There has been a long history of reporting this information and nothing has 
been done. 

This information will be provided to the public and any other interested party to distribute as necessary.

This is not the actions of a government operating within the confines of the law and the constitution of 
of Colorado and the United States. Now that it has come to the attention of all of the members, the 
obligation is upon the legislative assembly of Colorado to fix the issue. 

You have been informed of your duty. The public will continue to demand this petition be brought to 
the floor until the duty has been discharged, because our repeated humble petitions have been met with 
repeated injury. 


